Jennifer B.—Statements in support of funding early education.

Heidi G.—A seminar “Protecting Your Child From Social Media” well be offered on May 9, 2019 at FV District office.  A seminar on Dyslexia, Dysgraphia, & Dyscalculia will be offered on May 28, 2019 at College View.

Judy B.—Shared her discontent with the feasibility study regarding Perry Elementary.  She asked the board to listen to the recommendations of the 7-11 Committee.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Kirk C.— Shared his discontent with the board’s approach to decisions board is making regarding Perry Elementary.   He requested re-districting history from the district and stated that confusion exists amongst HB residents regarding Perry Elementary’s proposed closing.  

Claire C.—Expressed her disappointment in the communication level from board with HB residents regarding the proposed closure of Perry Elementary.  Perry has been removed from the list of schools to receive a fence in 2019 leading residents to believe the school will be closed.  
